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To the Editor of the World Journal of Cardiology
Dear Editor,

| hereby confirm, that I, as a native speaker, have read the manuscript “Diagnostic
and prognostic value of circulating microRNAs in HFpEF and HFrEF” by Schulte et

al..

The language of the manuscript is graded A and is therefore acceptable for
publication at your journal.

Kind regards,

T ks

Prof. Dr. Frank Kee



